
Recap of Board meeting held on April 26, 2017 
 

1) Dues: Association Dues should be in. Please get your dues in as soon as 
possible. Landscaping and improvements to the neighborhood can't take place 
without your dues. Mail to Farmington Woods/Woodlands Homeowners 

Association, POBox 274, East Amherst, NY 14051.  
  

2) Directory: The neighborhood directory is back! We anticipate delivering the 

directories the end of June. If you want to be in the directory, you must pay your 
dues and notify us as to what you want listed. NO DUES, NO DIRECTORY. ALSO, 
if you have a service that you would like listed (i.e. Babysitting, lawn cutting, 

etc.), please get us that information. Directory inquiries can be directed to Lori 
Johnson at lorimj@me.com.  

  

3) Landscaping: Various improvements are in the works, including painting of front 
gates and plantings on Woodland Court; 

  

4) Website: We have a resident who has volunteered to create a website for our 
neighborhood. More info as it becomes available; 

  

5) Speed/stop sign issue: Continued problem with speeding motorists and 
disregarding stop signs in our neighborhood was discussed and it was decided 

that a letter will be sent to the town seeking help in addressing this issue; 
  

6) Garage Sale: A new date is being considered for the neighborhood sale. More 

info to follow; 
  

7) Board Officers: We continue to have vacancies on the board and need everyone 

to consider taking a position (no long term contract required!); 
  

8) Picnic Date: MARK YOUR CALENDARS September 17th at Meadowlake's park. 

More info to follow.  
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